This is a Decision Paper

TO:
Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

SUBJECT: 
Adult Education Services for Hardin County Kentucky
 

Proposal:
Request for approval to submit a grant to the Council of Post Secondary Education and Kentucky Adult Education for continuation of Adult Education services in Hardin County. 

Facts:
The Hardin County Board of Education has been offering Adult Education classes in the Hardin County area for over 25 years. During the past seven years the program has met and exceeded performance expectations set by Kentucky Adult Education. The program is funded through grant funds with in kind contribution for facilities, personnel and fiscal services provided by Hardin County Board of Education and other entities in the county. Such partners include but are not limited to West Point Independent Schools, Fort Knox Community Based Services, New Hope Baptist Church in Radcliff, Lincoln Trail Career Center, Hardin County Detention Center etc. 


Services include Adult Literacy, Adult Basic Education, Adult Secondary Education/GED preparation, English as a Second Language, Family Literacy and Workplace Education.  

Discussion:  
It is in the best interest of Hardin County to have the Adult Education program to continue under the guidance of the Hardin County Board of Education.  

Conclusion:
This program offers a valuable service to the entire community of Hardin County. It serves as an alternative education program for the county  

Recommendation: 
The Hardin County Board of Education should approve the submission of the grant application for continuation of adult education services in the Hardin County Area.    

Recommended Motion: Move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve submission of the grant application to Kentucky Adult Education for continuation of adult education services in the county.   

